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Mineola ISD is accepting sealed bids for the purpose of waste disposal for the 2014-2015 school
year. For additional information, contact Rick Browning at 903-569-2448.

Bids are to be delivered to 1000 W Loop 564, Mineola, TX 75773 by 3:00 pm, Friday, July 25,
2014. Place “Bid for Waste Disposal” on the bid envelope. MISD reserves the right to reject
any and/or all bids.
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